
To:  NeASFAA Membership 

From:  Gina DeJong, Chair 

Regarding:   Finance and Audit Committee Annual Report 

Date:  March 21, 2016 

 

The Finance and Audit Committee conducted the NeASFAA annual audit for the 2014-15 
fiscal year on September 16th, 2015. The committee concluded that NeASFAA is 
financially healthy and the responsibilities of the Treasurer are being conducted 
properly. 

Budget requests were sent out in February for the 2015-16 fiscal year. The budget was 
completed March 14th and is ready for membership approval.  


